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27 July 2016

APPLICATION TO KEEP SIX (6) DOGS AT 54 KNOTTS ROAD, YORK

Itis a requirement of the Dog Local Law that the maximum number of dogs that can be kept
on premises within a town site is two (2) unless an exemption is granted by Council under
the provisions of Section 26(3) of the Dog Act 1978.

The Shire of York has received an application from Mr. Nigel Spencer of the abovementioned
property to keep six (8) dogs at that location.

Mr. Nigel Spencer of the above address has been keeping the six (6) dogs in question at 54
Knotts Road for some time and has only just realized that he needs to apply for an
exemption to keep more than two (2) dogs.

Mr. Spencer operates a mobile display of farmyard animals and trained working dogs which
travels to Schools, Agricultural Shows and prisons etc. The display is called ‘Incredible
Creatures’.

The above mentioned dogs are fully trained, friendly working sheep dogs that are part of the
display.

The dogs in question are:

A male Australian Shepherd

A male Kelpie

A female New Zealand Huntaway.

A female border Collie/Kelpie cross breed
A male Kelpie

A female Border Collie

DAk

The Shire Ranger has inspected the above property and considers it suitable for the keeping
of six (6) dogs however this matter will be referred to Council for final decision once feedback
is received from adjoining neighbours.

Mr. Spencer’s property of approximately 11.6 acres contains numerous well-constructed dog
pens and large suitably enclosed areas to contain the dogs.
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As an adjoining neighbour to the property in question we are notifying you of this application.

If you wish to object to the application to keep six (6) dogs at the above mentioned property,
please nolify the Shire of York within 10 days of the date of this correspondence.

If no correspondence is received from you within this period, it will be taken that you have no
objection to the keeping of the extra dog.

If you have any further enquiries, please contact the Rangers Office on 9641 2489 or
0417 181 349 during office hours.

Yours faithfully

PAUL MARTIN
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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